Commonwe Edison .
One First National Flaza, Chicago, lllinois ‘
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767

Chicago, Ilinois 60690

September 20, 1984

e
C -

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Sub ject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3
‘ - 10 CFR Part 170 Fees
NRC - Docket Nos. 50-237 & 50-249

References (a): R. M. Diggs letter to D. L. Farrar
- dated August 10, 1984. -

(b): R. M. Diggs letter ‘to D. L. Farrar
dated September 7, 1984. )
Dear Mr. Denton:

. The referenced letters requested remittance of fees,
pursuant to 10 'CFR 170, for documents submitted to your staff for
their review. We have reviewed both letters and agree with the
appropriateness of an application fee. :

Accordlngly, we remlt a fee of $l 750.00 to cover both the
referenced letters \ '

» If you have any questions regardlng thlS matter, please
‘contact this offlce : o , :

One (1) signed orlglnal and forty (40) coples of thls
letter is provided for your use.

Very truly.yoqré,
B. Rybak
Nuclear Llcen51ng Admlnstrator

1m

cc: R. M. Diggs - NRC
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